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NOTIFICATION UNDER ARTICLE 12.1(A) OF THE AGREEMENT 
ON SAFEGUARDS ON INITIATION OF AN INVESTIGATION 

AND THE REASONS FOR IT 

INDONESIA 

I and H Sections of Other Alloy Steel 

Supplement 

The following communication, dated and received 3 March 2021, is being circulated at the request 
of the delegation of Indonesia. 
 

_______________ 
 

 
Referring to the WTO document number G/SG/N/6/IDN/25/Suppl.4 circulated on 4 February 2021 

and in accordance with Article 3.1 WTO Agreement on Safeguards, the Republic of Indonesia hereby 
wishes to notify the Committee on Safeguards that the Indonesian Safeguards Committee 
(Komite Pengamanan Perdagangan Indonesia/KPPI) will conduct a public hearing in order to provide 
opportunities for interested parties to present their evidences and views. 

The public hearing is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 10 March 2021 at 10.00 am via video 
conference. All interested parties, who wish to participate in the hearing and present their evidences 

and views, should submit related documents to the Investigating Authority not later than 
8 March 2021. Registration on the day of the hearing on 10 March 2021 will start at 09.00 am and 
only authorized representatives will have access to the hearing. 

Considering the number of interested parties, KPPI kindly inform that each party should be 
represented by maximum 2 persons. The list of participants who will attend and deliver comments 

in the public hearing should be conveyed at the latest on 8 March 2021 addressed to: 

INDONESIAN SAFEGUARDS COMMITTEE 

Komite Pengamanan Perdagangan Indonesia (KPPI) 
Jl. M.I. Ridwan Rais No.5, Building I, 5th floor, Jakarta 10110 
Telephone / Facsimile: (62-21) 385 7758 
E-mail: kppi@kemendag.go.id 
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